
UPDATES & NEWS

Guess What? We're Reaching Our Goal!
Thanks to the incredible generosity of workplace campaigns and individual donors, we’ve 
raised an amazing $582,241 so far!  This is a true testament to the commitment of our
community, and we couldn’t have done it without you!

What does this mean for our community?
More kids succeeding in school. 

Families building brighter futures. 
Healthier lives for everyone. 
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Local Giving. Local Impact

Workplace campaigns and individual donors have gone above
and beyond this year, making a powerful difference in the lives of
those who need it most. You’ve all shown what’s possible when
we come together to help our neighbors—and we’re so close to
reaching our goal of $600,000 for the 2024 campaign!

➡️ Help us cross the finish line! Every dollar matters and brings
us closer to real change. Donate today and continue to be part of
this amazing journey.
🔗 Donate Here



Campaign 2024 Car Giveaway Winner
We're deeply grateful to all our donors for making our mission possible. 

Your generosity drives positive change in our community!

On December 19th, 2024, we held the United Way of Randolph County Car Giveaway at Asheboro
Nissan and are excited to announce the winner: Jeff Harris from Randolph Electric Membership

Corporation!

Congratulations to Jeff, and thanks to our other amazing finalists:
Amy Rudisill (Randolph County Government)

Neal Comer (The Timken Company)
Travis Phillips (City of Asheboro)

Jamie Raino (Sapona Yarns)
John Green (City of Asheboro)

Bounthong Sinpaseuth (Technimark)
Allen Creed (City of Asheboro)

Donna Avelino (Randolph Health)
Christine Whitehead (Technimark)

A big thank you to Asheboro Automall for their generous car donation, helping make this tradition
possible. Your support spreads joy and fosters giving in our community.

Thank you to all who contribute to United Way. Together, we’re creating real change in Randolph
County!
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We are currently looking for passionate individuals 
to become Community Impact Volunteers with 
United Way. This vital role allows you to actively 
participate in the decision-making process, 
where you’ll review grant applications, assess 
community needs, and help determine where 
funding will have the greatest positive impact 
in areas such as health, education, and 
financial stability. By joining the United Way of 
Randolph County team, you’ll play a crucial part in 
shaping the future of your community and 
ensuring that local programs addressing key needs 
are properly supported. 

We’re seeking individuals who are committed to making a difference and who
have a strong desire to help identify the most effective initiatives. If you’re
interested in contributing your skills and time, we encourage you to apply
today! Your involvement will directly support efforts to create lasting change. 

To get started, please fill out the volunteer application here: 

Want to Become a Community Impact Volunteer?
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Participating non-profit organizations receive 75-80%of the money collected, and The
Volunteer Center receives the remaining percentage. This family-friendly event brings
together people of all  ages and abilities for a fun-filled day of exercise, entertainment, and
giving back to the community. 

Whether you run, walk, or bark you’ll be making a difference for causes that matter to you.

2025 Human Race 5K
The United Way Human Race 5K is a
community fundraiser that allows participants
to raise money for the nonprofit of their choice.
Proceeds go directly to local nonprofits,
making a direct impact on the services and
programs that strengthen Randolph County.
The race features a TAC-certified 5K Run and
a walk that begins and finishes in Bicentennial
Park.
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DONOR HIGHLIGHT
Asheboro native Tyler Wilhoit is known as a champion of organizations and
initiatives that will make Randolph County better and stronger. Tyler has been
involved in United Way for a number of years and and is currently the United
Way Board Chair. This is his sixth year as a Uwharrie Society member.

Tyler is a well-known realtor who owns Tyler Redhead & McAlister in Asheboro
and Greensboro, as well as Leonard Ryden Burr Real Estate in Winston Salem. 

“The United Way of Randolph County is truly special to me and my family. With
so many wonderful nonprofits in the area, I feel a deep sense of comfort
knowing that our annual donation is going to organizations that have been
carefully vetted and are making a real difference. I’ve seen firsthand how
United Way supports causes that are not only impactful, but also fiscally
responsible. As a busy family of five, we truly appreciate that this takes the
guesswork out of our giving, allowing us to contribute with confidence and
peace of mind.”

We are thrilled to announce that The Uwharrie Society has had an
incredible year so far and is poised to have an even greater impact on our
community’s programs and services in the coming year. Kudos to our
exceptional and experienced Chairs, Kelly and Curtis Shipley, and to their
amazing committee, for leading us to new heights and raising 57% of the
overall Campaign to date. 

We have surpassed last year both in dollars raised and number of member
donors. We are particularly excited to welcome 14 new members, whose
commitment will bring valuable insights to our vibrant community. 
 
We encourage our Uwharrie members to apply for the 2025-2026
Community Impact Panel, where you can directly contribute to the 
funding decisions that will impact our community next year.
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Thank you Uwharrie Society

TYLER WILHOIT


